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Teaching and Learning Commons

 Faculty - Preparing for the Fall 2023 Semester
Monday, July 10, 2023 10:17:00 AM

Dear faculty,

Fall 2023 semester-based course shells will be available on courses.moodle.kpu.ca
beginning Wednesday, July 12th. Please note that this does not include trades and non-
semester-based courses, which will be available at a later date.

If you require assistance, contact us through the IT/T&L Service Portal. For a one-on-one
consultation with a T&L Strategist, email tlcommons@kpu.ca.

Sincerely,
The Teaching & Learning Commons
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